
 
 
 
Friday, 25 August 2017 
 
This letter acknowledges that Caugiay Junior Secondary School, Hanoi  is 
authorised by the Australian Mathematics Trust to be a host centre for the AIMO 
on Sunday 17 September 2017. 
 
This four-hour examination is an open event for talented students up to Year 10 
level, appropriate for those are high achievers in the Australian Mathematics 
Competition and students who have acquired knowledge of Olympiad problem 
solving. 
 
The AIMO gives talented students an opportunity to be recognised and to 
participate in activities which will enhance their enjoyment and knowledge of 
mathematics. 
 
 
Nathan Ford 
Executive Director, Australian Mathematics Trust 


